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From: Tim Tutt
To: Doug Johnson;  Kelly Jensen
CC: David Hungerford;  Harinder Singh;  John Butler;  Ken Rider
Date: 2/27/2009 3:15 PM
Subject: possible television manufacturer stakeholder meeting

Hi Kelly and Doug,

As was discussed briefly in the meeting that we held on Wednesday this week with television retailers, 
CEC staff is open to a similar informal webex type meeting with television manufacturers to drill down 
and get specific answers to questions about television energy use and concerns about specific standards 
levels, etc.   We are thinking of scheduling such a meeting on Monday, March 16, and were wondering if 
that worked for CEA members  (the meeting would be again in webex format, so travel is not required, 
but in-person would be welcome).   Alternatively, we would prefer to schedule the meeting sometime 
during the latter half of the previous week in March, but times and rooms are becoming constrained for 
that timeframe, depending upon how many CEA would expect to attend in person (we have more room 
choices if attendance in person is smaller).    

What are your thoughts on holding a meeting on March 16 or during the latter half of the previous week? 

Thanks,

Tim
916 654-4590
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